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SPUL’U’KWUKS NEWS 
We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓ q̓ əmin̓ əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) 
language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.

Dates for your Calendar 

• July 21:  Report Cards Home 
• July 23:  Last Day for 

Students/Gr. 7 Farewell 
Assembly and Lunch/Final 
School Assembly 

• July 24:  Administration Day/
Last Day for Staff 

• September 2:  First Day of 
School: 

Gr. 1-7 students attend from 
8:45-9:45am 

Kindergarten students attend 
from 1:00-1:45pm 

From the Spul’u’kwuks Library 
Learning Commons (LLC)
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School begins on 
September 2nd! 

If your family experiences an emergency 
over the summer that results in your child(ren) 

returning late to school in September, you must 
complete a Notice of Late Return.  Please note that 
the absence must be for extenuating circumstances 

and is not for the extension of holidays. All 
students must be in attendance on or before 
September 10.  We cannot hold spaces for 

students who do not attend by this date. 
The form is available on our 

website. 

Report 
Cards will be available 

electronically on Monday 
afternoon.  You will receive an email 

to let you know when you can log in to 
the Parent Portal to access your child’s 
report.  Please download and save a 

copy for your records. ELL/Band/
SLP reports will be sent home 

on paper on the same 
day.  We also need to 

thank our parent  
volunteers for taking on 

crossing guard duties before 
school to help make sure our 

students arrive safely. They are 
outside in all weather conditions 

are committed to safety for all 
of our community. 

Thank you! 

Thank 
you to the amazing 

volunteers who signed up 
to put up the canopies and/

or to water the pocket 
forest.  We are so grateful 

for your help!

Spul’u’kwuks…Place of 
the Bubbling Water

Reminders and 
Important 
Information

Thank you to our other 
parent volunteers who 

helped with field trips, class 
activities, and supporting 

our fundraising efforts!

Thank you to our 
incredible PAC for their 

support throughout the year!  
Their hard work benefits all 

our students. 
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